
 

 

                                                                                                                               August 18, 2017 

                                          Officer Involved Shooting Review 

 

The State Attorney’s Office has completed the review of the officer involved shooting of Trey 

Chenault by a Lee County Sheriff’s Deputy Lieutenant on November 30, 2016. 

 

Our findings are attached.  
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